

May 24, 2024

Dear President USHIKI Tatsuo,

Warm greetings from Northeast Normal University, China.

This year marks the 75th anniversary of the founding of Niigata University. On behalf of all my colleagues, I would like to extend our heartfelt congratulations to all the faculty members and students of Niigata University.

Niigata University is a prestigious national university with a profound history. Over the decade since the academic exchanges between the two universities were started, Niigata University has received many students, and faculty members from our university. In addition, the Changchun Joint Office of the Consortium of Six National Universities in Japan has been established in our university.

I would like to express my heartfelt thanks to you and your university. I hope there will be more in-depth academic cooperation based on the exchanges of teachers and students between the two sides in the future, thus making greater contributions to the educational exchanges between China and Japan.

Wish the 75th anniversary of Niigata University a complete success. May your educational career flourish.

Lu Kuiyang

Yours sincerely,

XU Haiyang

President of Northeast Normal University